
 

 
April 12, 2023 
 

Dear Guest, 

 
We’re reaching out to inform you that our Celebrity Equinox® sailings departing December 7, 
2024, December 21, 2024, February 15, 2025, and March 1, 2025 have been affected by 
operational issues in Valparaiso and will now be sailing round trip from Buenos Aires. 

We know how precious your time is and never intend to complicate your vacation planning, so 
we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this causes.  

 

Rest assured, your reservation will automatically be adjusted to reflect the change and 
an updated confirmation will be sent once the change is complete. Your rates and brand 
promotions will be protected. 

If you do not wish to accept this change, you may also rebook on any other Celebrity 
vacation you choose at prevailing rates (real-time prices) or cancel without penalty.  
 
If you choose to cancel, we will issue you a full refund for all amounts paid to the original 
form of payment. Please note, reimbursement will not be offered for associated flight 
cancellations. 

 
Please contact us at 1-800-556-8209 if you prefer to change to another Celebrity vacation or to 
cancel your reservation. Your special help desk will be open from Wednesday, April 12, 2023 to 
Wednesday, April 26, 2023 to assist you. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we navigate this unexpected change. As 
always, we can’t wait to Journey WonderFULLTM with you soon. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Celebrity Cruises 


